April 16, 2021
RE: COVID-19 Testing Sites - this weekend
Good Afternoon CCS Community,

At the request of the Kent ISD, we are sharing the information below about rapid COVID 19
testing available this weekend.

Caledonia Administrative Team

Two free, drive-through COVID-19 testing sites will open this weekend for any interested
students and families. The testing is confidential. Results will be texted or emailed to those
tested.

e Saturday, April 17, 11:00 am — 5:00 pm at Kent ISD
e Sunday, April 18, 9:00 am — 3:00 pm at Grandville High School

Please complete registration in advance for a location and specific time slot.

The number of tests per hour will be limited so pre-registration is the best way to secure your
testing opportunity. The testing will be free and confidential and results will be quickly texted or
emailed to those who are tested. If you or your student tests positive, follow the
recommendations outlined by the Kent County Health Department and your local school district.

If you have questions regarding registration please contact Honu Management testing
coordinator, Kirk Werner at 517-388-9161.


https://www.kentisd.org/Core/News/Article/1621

